
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

CHARGES AND REFUND POLICY 
Inaburra School is registered with State and Australian Government authorities as a 
Kindergarten to Year 12 educational institution.  While the school receives funding from 
both State and Australian Government authorities, the financial viability of the school is 
achieved through the contribution of parents through payment of tuition fees. 

BPay: The school prefers and encourages payment of fees using BPAY (Internet Banking).  
BPAY payments may be made from bank account or debit card. 

Internet/Credit Card: Payment can be made on the internet through the parent payment 
portal via direct debit or credit card, surcharges apply. 

Cheques: will also be accepted and should be made out to “Inaburra School” and 
forwarded to Accounts, Inaburra School, P.O. Box 3066, Bangor 2234. 

Edstart: is an alternative payment option to assist families manage their school fee 
payments. You can spread your school fees into weekly, fortnightly or monthly instalments, 
as well as extending payments over a longer period. https://edstart.com.au/inaburra   

Fees and charges apply.  This is a contract between EdStart and the parent. 

Cash payments will not be accepted. 
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